
Scholarship Application

Please complete the following:

Name:

Phone:

Email (required): 

Program/Business Name:                                                                                     City: 

Are you or your employer currently participating in the Quality First Program? □ Yes      □ No      □ Unsure

You are invited to apply for a scholarship to attend the Association for Supportive Child Care's (ASCC) Northern 
Arizona Early Childhood Symposium on November 4, 2017. 
Scholarships are limited, therefore, please return the application as soon as possible.  

The Scholarship Application and Symposium Registration form must be completed and submitted
together in order to be eligible for a scholarship. Scholarships are limited and will be issued on a first-come, first-
served basis. Scholarship funding is available for specific geographic locations based on funder requirements.  
If you are awarded a scholarship and you cannot attend the conference, notify ASCC as soon as possible so 
we may reassign your scholarship.

Scholarship funding is not guaranteed.  All scholarship applicants will be notified via email once scholarship has 
been approved with session confirmation or denied based upon grant funding.

Please return your application and registration to Paula Stefani at pstefani@asccaz.org, fax to 928-714-1944 or 
mail it to: 

Association for Supportive Child Care
Attn: Paula Stefani
2708 N. 4th St. Ste. C1
Flagstaff, AZ 86004

Questions? Please call 928-714-1716
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